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DATE: November 16, 2018 

TO:  Deans, Chairs, Directors and Managers  

FROM: Megan Roberts 

  Supervisor of Distribution Services, Facilities Management 

  (8986 | zroberts@uvic.ca)  

RE:  Impact of Canada Post labour disruption on Campus Mail delivery  
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Although negotiations are continuing between Canada Post and the Canadian Union of 
Postal Workers (CUPW), CUPW has given Canada Post strike notice. We have been 
advised that Victoria postal workers have continued their strike as of 8am this morning.  
 
Delivery of internal mail will not be affected by any job action, however if you have mail 
that needs to get to a destination in a timely manner, we would suggest using a courier.   
 
For more up to date information, please consult the Canada Post 
website:  www.canadapost.ca/update 
 
Questions or concerns regarding this memo can be directed to Megan Roberts, 
Supervisor, Distribution Services, at Local 8986 or zroberts@uvic.ca. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation.  
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